[bookmark: _GoBack]"Due to COVID-19, the Humanities Conference Rooms Royce 314 and 306 are presently closed. At this time, we are not accepting reservations for the rooms during the Fall Quarter 2020. If the situation for the fall should change, we will post an update on our website. We will accept reservations for events on January 4, 2021 and beyond, although we cannot guarantee that the campus will be fully reopened by that time. If it is not, it may be necessary to cancel your room reservation."
